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Major Planning Assessments 
Dept. Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney  NSW 2001 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: Objection to Cobbora Coal Mine 
 
The people of NSW don’t want the destruction of almost  two thousand hectares 
of pristine native vegetation to build another unwanted coal mine.   We value the 
little remaining uncleared native bushland remaining in Australia and the 
wonderful birds, animals and other unique wildlife that make these areas their 
homes. 
Please take notice of our objections and knock back this awful proposal. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Barry & Sue Allen 
 


